
Dear Parents, 

 

During the weeks of May 16-27, we will be administering the RYASAP Survey to 20% of 

randomly selected students through their English classes.  Attached is additional information 

regarding the administration of the survey. Our school website also provides information.   

 

http://fairfieldschools.org/schools/fwhs/content/uploads/2013/05/Final-Warde-RYASAP-High-

School-2016.pdf 

 

Thank you 
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